Stubblefield, Mike

From: Hebert, Lyn

Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2000 4:34 PM

To: Stubblefield, Mike

Subject: RE: C-103 FORM APPROVED STRATA PROD. CO. CHAPARRAL STATE #2.

Sounds good to me. Mike, did you hear from Stephens & Johnson? They called me earlier this week to tell me
that the 2 wells were active. | think he said they were part of a waterflood project. Let me know. Thanks.

From: Stubblefield, Mike

Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2000 14:42 PM

To: Hebert, Lyn

Cec: Gum, Tim

Subject: C-103 FORM APPROVED STRATA PROD. CO. CHAPARRAL STATE #2.
6/29/2000

LYNN,

TODAY | RECEIVED AND APPROVED A C-103 INTENT TO PLUG

THE CHAPARRAL STATE #2 FROM STRATA PRODUCTION COMPANY.
STRATA INDICATED TO TIM GUM BY PHONE THAT A PREVIOUS

C-103 FORM WAS SENT TO THE ARTESIA O.C.D. OFFICE IN SEPTEMBER
OF 1999 WITH INTENT TO PLUG THE CHAPARRAL STATE #2 .

THIS MENTIONED C-103 INTENT TO PLUG WAS NEVER SIGNED

OR DISTRIBUTED AS | NEVER SAWIT ?

| RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THE SHOWCAUSE HEARING SCHEDULED FOR
THE CHAPARRAL STATE #2 BE CONTINUED FOR 90 DAYS ALLOWING
STRATA PRODUCTION COMPANY THE OPPORTUNITY TO PLUG THE
THE CHAPARRAL STATE #2 .

MIKE 8.
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